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The Calhoun Players will hold auditions for the musical, “The Butler Did
It, Singing” on Monday, January 9, and Tuesday, January 10, at 6:30 p.m.
at the Cameron Community Club Lunchroom Building (next to the
Cameron Auditorium) on Highway 33 in Cameron.

This is a delightful musical with 10 main characters who all have solos,

plus a large chorus who interact throughout the show. The plot revolves
around the flaky dowager, Miss Maple (a take-off on the Miss Marple
mysteries), who invites a pack of zany detective writers to a spooky
house on a deserted island and forces them to impersonate their
fictional sleuths... and, of course, there’s a murder. This show has a large
cast of males and females who can sing and move well on stage. Please
be prepared to sing a short song for auditions. Performance dates are
Thursday through Sunday, March 30, 31, April 1, & 2,2017.

Rehearsals will start on January 15. If you have any questions, please
call the Director, Peggy Hirth, at 803-826-6531.

It's time for the ' 14 Spays of Valentine's Day'! We have partnered with
our friends at OCAC to bring you this awesome giveaway! Do you have a
pooch that needs a little nip/ tuck for the holidays? Is she at least four
months old? Do you live in Orangeburg County? If you answered yes then
post a picture of your female dog to our page! We will select 14 lucky
pooches to get a free spay, courtesy of Orangeburg County Animal
Control and Orangeburg Vet Associates.

Auditions for LIVE! @ the BlueBird Theatre, a fundraiser for the
Orangeburg Part-Time Players, will be held from 5 to 7 p.m. Saturday,
Jan. 28, at the theater in downtown Orangeburg. Please help us spread
the word about the auditions and our fundraiser, which is set for 8 p.m.
Saturday, Feb. 18.




You are invited to the Sweetheart Valentines Dance to benefit the
Salvation Army of Orangeburg on Saturday, February 11 at the
Orangeburg Country Club! What a great way to benefit our local
Salvation army while dancing the night away and eating some

amazing hors D'oeuvres from the Country Club! Tickets are available by
calling Kelli Anderson at 803- 534-5988 again that's 803-534-5988- Its
the Sweetheart Valentines Dance benefitting the Salvation Army!

The Practical Nursing Diploma Program at Denmark Technical College is
holding an informational meeting for anyone interested in enrolling for
the Fall 2017 nursing program. This informational session will be held
on the DTC campus at 4:00 pm on March 7, 2017 in the small auditorium.
You must attend an informational meeting to obtain an application. This
is the second and very last informational session. For more information,
please call (803) 793-5234.

Spring time is Revival Time! Come Revive your Purpose, your Passion
and your Praise during our three-night revival, Wednesday, March 29t
through Friday, March 31st, service 7PM nightly, hosted by Edisto Drive
Church of God 1400 Baxter Street, Orangeburg; Bishop Donald Oliver,
Pastor. For more information call now (803) 937-1793, that is
(803)937-1793 or visit on the web at www.EdistoCOG.org. “The Church
on the Drive”




